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DATE: September 5, 2024

SUBJECT: Action ltems - Board of Curators

During its meeting held on Thursday, September 5, 2024, the Lincoln
University Board of Curators approved the following:

1. The Bachelor of Arts in Music with three concentrations - Voice,
Performance, and Music Business. (For additional information contact
Dr. Stevie L. Lawrence |l, Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs.)

2. Professor Emeritus Status for Dr. Thomas Greninger.

3. As part of the evaluation process for President John B. Moseley, the
Board of Curators approved a 3% annual salary increase.

The next meeting of the Lincoln University Board of Curators will be
held on Thursday, November 7, 2024
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